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Keeping in touch 

 

There are lots of ways for 

us to keep in touch. 

Website: See below 

Facebook: Search for 

Fusion Childcare Services 

By phone: 

Abby/Becca 07796000413 

Tracy: 07879811927 

E-mail-

admin@fusionchildcareserv

ices.co.uk 

In person! We will always 

make time to speak to you 

at club! 

 

 

Paediatric First Aid 
Fusion have teamed up 

with our training provider 

‘Noodle now’ to provide 

online Paediatric First aid 

training for parents, this is 

FREE and a fantastic 

opportunity. Please email 

admin@fusionchildcareservi

ces.couk if you would like to 

take the training. Please see 

attached leaflet for more 

information. 

 

 

Please ensure you let us 

know if your child is 

NOT attending Fusion. 

 

WELCOME BACK!!!! 
 

We want to wish everyone at Fusion a 

warm welcome back and hope everyone is 

enjoying being back to our new normal for 

now. 

 

We just wanted to say thank you so much 

for everyone’s cooperation, patience and 

understanding during this time. It is very 

much appreciated. 

 

A special thank you to the children as 

they have truly been amazing and 

adjusted to the changes extremely well. 

 

As always we would appreciate any 

feedback. We all know this is an ever 

changing landscape. Feel free to drop an 

email or text to us as we would love to 

hear your views. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Invoicing 

Please ensure that each 

payment has your family 

reference number on ie 

“Wilkins 007”. A gentle 

reminder that invoices are due 

on the 5th of the month, in 

advance, ie October 2020 

invoice is due 5th October 

2020. Please ensure payment is 

made on the 5th of the month.   

New Member of Staff 
Please have a look at the staff page attached to 

familiarise yourself with staff. 

 
Hi everyone, my name is Aroona and 

I’m really excited to be joining the 

team at Fusion as a Play Assistant. 

I’m extremely passionate about 

working for non-profits and voluntary 

sector and since graduating from 

university in 2017; I have 

completed two internships and 

recently worked at a youth charity. 

At Fusion, I’m looking forward to 

utilising my experience in 

marketing and communications with 

providing on hands support for the 

children and getting creative. 

 
My name is Rosie and I am currently 

studying Fashion Buying at the Fashion 

Retail Academy and before that I 

went to SJL. I also went to the Grove 

Infant and Junior School, where I also 

went to Fusion. So it will be pretty 

crazy working somewhere that I used 

to attend over 10 years ago. I am new 

to the team, however I am really 

looking forward to playing with the 

children as well as encouraging and 

supporting their learning. 

 

  

Seb’s Kitchen 

 
As you are aware Fusion have 

teamed up with Seb’s Kitchen to 

provide our delicious light snack. 

Menu’s are ever changing but 

here is a list of food that we will be 

providing on rotation….. 

 

-Sausage rolls, potatoes and veg 

-Hotdog in a bun and veg sticks 

-Fish fingers pasta/potatoes and 

veg 

-Sausage, Pasta/potatoes and 

peas 

-Chicken/beef burgers in a bun 

and veg. 

-Ham/cheese/fish fingers/ chicken 

goujons wraps/rolls/sandwiches 

Pizza, corn on the cob 

 

Dietaries available on request 
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  Procedure. Procedure.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER…What have we been up too at Fusion? 
 

National Fitness Day 

Roald Dahl Day 

World Peace Day 

Rosh Hashana 

Yom Kippur 

Autumn activities 

Baking 
 

 

FUSION IN SIGN LANGUAGE 


